
 
 

   

 
             

Thursday, January 30 
5:00 to 6:00 pm 

LRHS Auditorium 
 

(Second Semester Open House for Parents begins at 6:30) 
 
 

This information session will provide opportunities  
for parents to gather information about AP Course 

offerings before students begin selecting their classes 
for the 2020-2021 School Year. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


